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Library help
Thank you to everyone who has helped label and catalogue our school reading books to fit in with our 
Accelerated Reader System. We are finally nearing completion. This  will help us move our library provision 
forwards over the next year. The PTA are helping to raise funds to develop a new library so watch this 
space!
PTA Representative
As a  parent or carer of children at our lovely school you are automatically a member of the PTA. We have 
a vacant position for a school representative on the Village Hall Committee. Please contact me if you are 
interested in this vacancy and would like further information.

Parent Governor Vacancy
As you will have noticed we have another vacancy for a Parent Governor. If you are interested and would 
like further information please contact Steph Tuczemskyi, our Chair of Governors.

Big Sing Project
Class 2 and 3 are taking part in this exciting project culminating in a performance  at Alnwick Playhouse! 
Tickets available from Alnwick Playhouse and cost  £3.50.
Leavers Service
Everyone is invited to our first ever Year 6  Leaver’s Service in St Bartholomew’s Church on Friday 20th July 
at 1.30 p.m. 
Summer Fair
Saturday 7th July 10-1 p.m.
Class 3 Charity - North Northumberland Hospice
Thank you to those of you have already filled your jam jars with coins to help us support this amazing 
charity.
Reminders for next week …
Bank Holiday this Monday! School is closed.
Year 4/5 Boys football friendly home against St Michael’s 3.30 p.m.
KS 1 SATS have started and carry on throughout the month of May.
No cycling  ( class 3) or rugby ( class 2 and 3) next week but will resume the week after.

School opens for KS 2 at 8.40a.m.,for Reception /  KS1 at 8.55 a.m and 9.00 a.m. for Nursery.  Please do 
not leave children unattended before this time and for their safety please ensure a member of staff are on 
the playground and are on duty.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. Please see our website for photos in the Gallery or Class pages as 
they are regularly updated. As always, please do not hesitate to contact us by email, in person or 
telephone if  you have any suggestions for ways in which we can make school even better!
Best Wishes, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.
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